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NAVAL GROUP DESIGN OF THE FUTURE SUBMARINE CONSTRUCTION YARD

Reference:
A. Naval Group letter (AFSP-COR-2017-704841) of 11 September 2017

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the assumptions stated in reference A remain valid
as design of the Future Submarine construction yard proceeds, namely:

¢ Collins class full cycle dockings (FCDs) must not be impacted until the completion of
the FCD in 2024, and

¢ the land currently occupied by ASC Submarines would be made available to Naval
Group following this FCD to allow for further development of the submarine
construction yard inclusive of access to Port Adelaide River.

Yours sincerely
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